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“The True, the Good, and the Beautiful”
Garden plots will soon be available to residents! We hope to have plots for everyone, but to be fair plots will be distributed in a lottery drawing. The drawing and plot distribution date is still to come. We will notify residents. Plots will be FREE to use as long as you follow these rules: 
 Respect the other plots.  Do Not walk or drag hoses through other gardens.  Do Not throw weeds, tools, hoses, etc… into other plots.  Do Not over water as this may led to flooding of lower plots.  If you are having problems with rodents, please do not use illegal or inhumane devices to control the problem.  Do Not use cardboard or any other material that is not already in the gardens.  Do Not remove any wooden stakes or twine that are there to maintain borders.  No fires or smoke.  Use only the plot assigned to you.  after the season is over, you must clear your plot and remove all plants and garbage left behind. Failure to do so will also make you ineligible for a plot in the future.  Finally, Have fun and stay healthy!!!  
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